
Alert 3/7/21

Hello from Steel Valley middle school.   Here are the announcements for the week of March 7th.

Middle school yearbook photos will take place on March 15 for in-person students and on March
16th for remote students. For remote students that would like to have their photo taken, please
contact the main office at 412-464-3600 ext 3500 to obtain a photo time.

A reminder that the District has an early release day on Tuesday, March 9th.  Middle School
students will be dismissed at 12:07 pm.

That concludes the weekly announcements.  Have a great evening.


